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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am so upset about the possible outcome if this Bill is accepted. I find the proposal to abort a
 foetus, a human baby, because that is what it is at full term, absolutely abhorrent. It must not be
 made legal. It is totally inhuman and shows to what depth we have descended that such a
 proposal should have been made by anyone let alone a member of our State Parliament.
 
Please I implore you save our unborn babies.
 
Sincerely
 
(Mrs Helen Picken) Mother of three and grandmother of seven.
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